
HOMEMADE GRANOLA 
Toasted honey, banana and
date granola with fruit and
Greek yoghurt

$17.00

EGGS AS YOU LIKE 
Choice of fried, poached OR
scrambled, roasted tomatoes
and sourdough vienna (v) 

$16.00

BACON AND EGGS 
Eggs as you like, crispy
bacon, roasted tomato and
sourdough vienna 

$17.00

VEGGIE BREAKFAST
Free range poached eggs,
sautéed spinach, tomato &
mushrooms with sourdough
vienna (v) 

$17.00

SMASHED AVO AND FETA
Free range poached eggs,
avocado, fetta crumble and
rocket with sourdough vienna 
(v)  ** GF on request

$18.00

EGGS BENNY 
Crispy bacon, free range
poached eggs, hollandaise
sauce and sourdough vienna 

GREEN BREAKFAST BOWL 
Seasonal greens, quinoa,
poached eggs, avocado,
hazelnut dukkha and lemon
wedge (v) (gf) 
(vegan on request)
 

$17.00











$18.00
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LAVAZZA COFFEE 
Choice of latte, cappuccino,
long black and short black  

$4.00

TEA 
Range of Lipton Tea -
English Breakfast, Green,
Peppermint, Chamomile, Lemon
and Ginger 

$4.00

FRUIT JUICE
Pineapple, orange and apple
juice 

HOT BREVERAGES 
Hot chocolate and chai latte

Espresso coffee also
available 

Almond Milk and Soy Milk $1 extra 

$4.50











$4.50





TOAST
Local Sourdough Vienna  

Gluten Free (gf)  

$6.00

SIDES 
Hashbrowns (2) | Tomatoes 
Sautéed Mushrooms  |  Bacon
Sautéed Spinach  |  

Avocado   



$5.00






$6.00

KIDS MENU (UNDER 12)
Bacon and eggs
Eggs on toast 

$10.00


